
Invitation to Bid 
Accessible Ramp for Bid 

 

The Town of Addison will be accepting bids for the EZ-Access Ramp that was recently removed from the 
Town Office at 334 Water St in Addison.  The ramp includes: 

 2 count - 5’ 6” by 4’ 6” landings adjustable to 36” tall with 36” railings 
 4 count – 8’ by 3’ ramp sections totaling 36’ in length with 36” railings on both sides. 

Bids will be accepted until 4 pm on Monday, December 2nd.  Bids are to be in a sealed envelope and 
marked Ramp Bid.  Bids will be opened and the Selectmen’s meeting on November 18th.  The Selectmen 
reserve the right to accept/reject any or all bids.  The awarded bid must be paid in full and the ramp 
removed within 10 days of notice.  See www.addisonmaine.org for ramp information or visit on site at 334 
Water St. 
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